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JANUARY  
Mon 4th  

TRAINING DAY 

Tues 5th 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

Fri 15th 

Bag2School 

Thurs 28th 8pm 

PTA AGM 

FEBRUARY 
 Fri 5th  

PTA Disco 

Mon 8th  

Pantomime Day 

Fri 12th 3.30pm 

PTA Cake Sale 

Mon 15th - Fri 19th  

HALF TERM 

 

 

There will be no        

celebration assembly  

Friday 8th January. 

 

 

 

 

 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

This last term has , as always, been extremely busy and hugely enjoyable. The     
Christmas events of the last few weeks have been a wonderful way to finish the term.  
Thank you so much for the generous gifts of biscuits and chocolates which have       
appeared in the staffroom and have provided welcome treats at coffee time! 

 

On behalf of all the staff and pupils, we would like to wish all of 
you in the TG family a very Happy Christmas and a joyful and 
peaceful New Year. 

 

 

Babes in the Wood 

Our warmest congratulations to all the children in Classes 3 and 4 for 
their Christmas production. The whole cast performed with great     
confidence and their enthusiasm shone through.  We thank you all for 
putting on such a fantastically entertaining show. We are very grateful 
to Mrs Staples-Grantham for her role as director and choreographer. 

 

Christmas Lunch 

We all enjoyed our Christmas lunch yesterday. Many thanks to all the 
staff at Teddy Bear Corner for providing us with such great service and a 
delicious meal. Thank you also to all those who contributed to decorating 
the tables and making the hall look so festive for the children. It was great 
to see all the children in their Christmas outfits which really added to the 
occasion.  

TG Choir 

This has been another successful term for our fantastic TG choir, 
who have performed so magnificently at a number of events over 
the festive period. Your hard work and commitment is very much 
appreciated by all those who have been fortunate to hear your 
singing. 

Attendance 

We are pleased to announce that overall attendance this term has 
been 98.7%.  A special mention must go to our youngest children 
for their fantastic achievement of 100% attendance this term – well 
done Class1! 

 

Next Term 

A reminder that school starts again in on Tuesday 5th      
January. All clubs will be commence the following week – 

from Monday 11th January.     PTO 
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**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

 

 

 

PTA AGM 

The PTA “AGM and Social” will be on Thursday 28th January 8pm at The Blue Boar. There will be 
drinks and nibbles, everyone very welcome to attend. 

 

 

Dates From Reverend Ruth 

Christmas Activities for the whole family: 

Saturday 19th Dec - Torchlight Nativity starts off at 3.30pm from St Josephs RC car park in Bidford and retells the 
Christmas story around the village finishing at St Laurence’s with more carols and refreshments. Come dressed as 
shepherds, angels, kings…to join us and the animals! 

 

Monday 21st Dec - 10 - 11.30am St Laurence’s Bidford, Party Church Christmas Activities. On the first Monday of 
the School Holidays lots of craft, refreshments and carols do come and join us plenty of space for excited children! 

 

Christmas Services: 

 

Christmas Eve: Crib/Nativity Services 

3.00pm Temple Grafton and Binton 

4.00pm Bidford and Salford Priors 

 

11.30pm Midnight Communion Services at Bidford, Salford Priors and Wixford 

 

Christmas Day: Family Holy Communion Services 

10.00am Bidford 

10.30am Salford Priors, Temple Grafton, Binton 

11.00am Exhall 
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